From: I -

Sent time: 09/24/2024 04:37:03 PM
To: Connolly, Erin <ConnollyE@jissaquah wednet.edu>
Subject: RE: Free Palestine Walk-Out - October 7

CAUTION: This email originated from outside ISD and may be malicious. Exercise caution when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Hi Erin,

- reached out to you directly with more specifics. I'm pasting her notes below. My daughter said one of the

kiddos is || NG

Thank youl!!

From I o mai.com)

My daughter- -grade at IHS) came home with this flier that she said was given to her as she was
getting out of school today. She said there was a table set up with Palestinian flags in the IHS parking
lot/sidewalk area near where kids are leaving/approaching the car dropoff/pickup line. She said the same
people have been handing things out previously in this area as well, today was not the first day they were
handing things out. That it was adults and some IHS kids. She said she knows who one of the lead boys is, she
doesn't know his name but could identify him if she saw a photo and said he's an IHS sophomore. She said
they were giving kids donuts at the table today who took a flier about the walkout on 10/7. My daughter offered to
meet with you before school tomorrow (or another time) if you want her to show you the exact location where they
have been doing this, she said basically any kids who are walking from school have to pass by these people so
you can't avoid it. She said they were handing things out to kids as they were leaving school last Thursday and
today, she didn't take whatever they were handing out last Thursday so she doesn t know what it was. The QR
code on the flier they handed out today goes to the Issaquah Students League Instagram post about the 10/7
IHS walkout.

Also, her friend |l who is an IHS 9th grader and was with her after school today apparently knows who
this lead boy is because she went to IMS with him and and reported him in middle school before for nefarious
activity, and said she can share more information with you about the things he is involved in. She also said the
same people/organization are doing this at IMS as kids are leaving school as well, so the IMS principal should
be notified too. | offered to meet with you if you would like more information from her (with or separately from

The only thing they asked is if you want to meet with them to have it please be very discreet as the girls
don t want to be targeted. - is available on Wednesday morning 9/25 before school if you wanted to meet
with her then. If you need any other information please let me know. Thank you very much for your prompt
attention to this matter, | know it must be very frustrating for all involved.

From: Connolly, Erin <ConnollyE@issaquah.wednet.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 3:40 PM

To: N I - >

Subject: Re: Free Palestine Walk-Out - October 7

HiIl

| was at the district office today. Do you know where specifically this was located? | would like to have our team pull
security footage to see if we can identify anyone so we can address it accordingly.

Thanks-

Erin
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rrom: I < >

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 3:38:05 PM
To: Connolly, Erin <ConnollyE@issaquah.wednet.edu>
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